
"CHANGE MOVES AT THE SPEED
OF TRUST"

Our Community Schools Teachers on
Special Assignment-TSA's have been
working together to establish trust as a
team at their school sites.

The TSA's have met with Olga Alferez,
Director of Student Welfare and Supports,
to learn about the data each school has on
attendance.  She expressed the importance
of having a positive problem solving
approach. 

They have also been involved at the sites to
support Family Math Night, Walk to School,
Strengthening Families, and Kindness
Week.  Día de Los Muertos lessons were
done at Rustic Lane to prepare for their
event on November 1st.   

TSA's began the work of getting trained for
Restorative Practices, Dinosaur School, and
Incredible Years.  Once they are trained
they will be able to foster those strategies
and programs at their sites.  
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CCSPP: Cohort 1 Community Schools TSAs
Rubidoux High School, Delia Toscano           Mission Middle School, TBD
 West Riverside, Teresa Chavez                       Ina Arbuckle, Maria Gadsden 
 Rustic Lane, Melissa Martinez-Lanz              Troth Street, Jovanka Martinez



Jurupa Technology Education
for Parents-Jtep had it's level 1
group graduate and move on to
level 2.  They all did
presentations on a University
and learned essential
technology skills.

PICO has been working with
Neighborhood Healthcare to
provide dental cleaning and x-rays
to our students.  We have
collaboratively worked on getting
the message out to the families.

West Riverside Elementary started
Strengthening Families and is now
into their third week.  Classes are
for parents and students on site
and they also provide dinner to the
families with an opportunity to
engage and build trust with the
school and the family unit. 
 Families receive a goodie basket
with a game. 

When Rubidoux High School
TSA Delia Toscano asked if
we had a socks available to
support several student
requests for socks, we
worked as a team to ensure
our students received what
they needed.  Here is
Christopher Mercado making
the delivery and continuing
the work of learning without
limits.

PICO guided the learning for
Restorative Practices Training
where several TSA's attended. 
 Teams learned about ways to
have conversations with
affective statements and help
support wellness.
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Dinosaur School and Incredible Years Training
On October 17 three of our TSA's, Jovanka Martinez, Teresa Chavez,
and Maria Gadsden participated in the Incredible Years training to

learn how they will implement this program at their sites.  Each site
TSA will lead the program at their site.  It will include lessons on how
parents can engage with their children and also have lessons for the

students in their classrooms.


